
Students observed the E-sport competition 

PUBG Mobile Pro League 2020 (Thailand) 
 

On Friday February 21, 2020 at 1.00 – 3.00 P.M. students in the Digital Entrepreneurship Management 

program attended a field trip to observe the E-sport competition - PUBG Mobile Pro League 2020 (Thailand). 

This league was held by TenCent Thailand (co., ltd.) at 101 Building, True Digital Park, Bangkok. 

The International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University would like to give thanks to TenCent 

Thailand (co., ltd.) and Ms. Chanutkan Kongjareon, a co-coordinator that gave the chance to our students to 

attend the event and have a conversation with e-sport players and committees.  

In this field trip, students had the opportunity to observe the setup and backstage works of the 

national E-sports competition including coordination with players, stage preparation, procedures, and 

equipment for broadcasting live e-sporting events. This activity is a part of the subject Introduction to E-Sport 

and E-Sport Training, Digital Entrepreneurship Management program, SSRUIC. 
 

  
  

  
  

 
 


